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Dear Ms Myers (Committee of Adjustment, City of Brampton),

I am a general member of SJTC and wanted to voice my opposition to the application for change of zoning of the

property, 9893 Torbram Rd, Brampton (Applicatio n # A-2022-037 3).

The ownership of this land is still under dispute, which is still ongoing in the superior Court of Justice. This land

was originally bought for religious purposes for a Hindu temple, but now is under dispute by Mr. Mishra. As a

membei of the religious organization, i b.li"rr. any zoning or usage changes should be requested or made after the

dispute has been settled.

I believe I share the same sentiments as most of the members of SJTC, who used to volunteer and take part in the

temple activities. Hence I oppose this application very strongly.

Regards
Salina Behera

Sent from my iPhone
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